
 
 
 
 
Village of Clarksville 

Planning Commission Minutes 
                    October 20th, 2016 
 
A regular monthly meeting of the Clarksville Planning Commission was held on October 20th 2016, at the 
Clarksville Village Hall.  Chairperson Bob Blocher called the meeting to order at 7:05pm.  
 
Planning Commissioners present – Chairperson Bob Blocher, Jami Manszewski, Diane Sheldon, and Ex 
Officio Bonnie Main. Absent – Vice Chairperson Nicole Nordhof and Rick Culp. 
 
There were no public comment. 
 
Minutes of the September 15th 2016 meeting, were read and approved. 
 
Bonnie provided a Council report: 

 Resignation letter from Bill Pelfrey was read and accepted. 

 It was motioned and supported, based upon council review and recommendation by Planning 
Commission, to approve the BEAUTIFY OUR BUSINESS COMMUNITY GRANT APPLICATION 
submitted by Papa C’s Pizzeria stipulating that the applicant submit an amended contractor 
invoice or statement to reflect current year. 

 The second readings of Ordinance #69 and #70 were read with no objections heard. 

 It was motioned that Trick-or-Treating in Clarksville 5–7 pm Monday, October 31, 2016 with 
party following at the Fire Barn. 
 

Bob reported that the recycling center will be moved into the village the weekend of November 5th. He 
was also seeking the Crisis Fund on donated plots located at the township cemetery. 
 
Jami reported that Project Clarksville members will meet for the last time this month with November 
and December off. They will resume meeting again in January. Manszewski also mentioned how grateful 
the group is for the recent Grant acceptance for local businesses.  
 
The Planning Commission reviewed the final edits on the current Master Plan. The edited version will be 
submitted by Blocher to finalize by the end of the year. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:20pm. 
 
The next Planning Commission meeting will be held November 17th, 2016. 
 

Submitted by Jami Manszewski, Secretary 
 
 


